
 

 
 

Agenda Item 4(c)(ii) 
September 19/23 EOC Meeting 

 
From: Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com>  
Sent: Monday, September 11, 2023 10:54 AM 
To: CAFII EOC and Other Committee Members 
Cc: CAFII Board Members and Staff 
Subject: CAFII: Presentation of CAFII's Regulator and Policy-Maker Deck, In French and in Quebec City, to 
the AMF on 28 September, 2023 (2:00 to 3.30 pm EST)  
 
Hello CAFII EOC and Committee Members (copy to the Board),  
 
At a recent EOC meeting, it was agreed that CAFII should offer to make the same presentation to the 
AMF that we have been making to regulators and policy-makers in Western Canada, and which we are 
about to make to regulators and policy-makers in Atlantic Canada.  
 
The feedback on the approach to take was to communicate that we somewhat preferred to present the 
deck in English so our members who do not speak French could participate, but that given recent 
developments in Quebec, we should also communicate that we would be pleased to present in French if 
that was the preference of the AMF.  
 
As it turns out, the AMF has asked me to present in their Quebec City offices, with an MS Teams link for 
those who wish to participate virtually, and to principally present in French.  
 
The correspondence on this is attached with an English translation for anyone who does not read 
French.  Of the two dates offered, I am only available (due to the Atlantic Tour) on 28 September, from 
2 to 3:30 pm EST.  
 
On balance, while this does restrict participation from non-French speaking members, it is a positive 
indication that the AMF has agreed to our presenting to them and to doing so in French. 
 
CAFII members who are francophone / French-speaking are invited to attend in Quebec City in person 
with me, even if such individuals are not actively involved in CAFII Committees or Working Groups.  I 
would welcome the participation of those members in person, and as well closer to the date an MS 
Teams link will be sent to everyone on this distribution list so those who wish to do so can participate 
remotely.  
 
Please let me know if you or a colleague would be interested in attending in-person the session in 
Quebec City on 28 September, 2023 (2-3.30pm) by noon on Friday, 22 September.  
 
Thanks,  
Keith  
Keith Martin 
Co-Executive Director / Co-Directeur général 


